
 
Notice of the Filing of a 

 Labor Condition Application with the 
Employment and Training Administration 

 
 

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Pegasystems, Inc. through the filing of a labor 
condition application with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of 
Labor. 

 
2. One such worker is being sought. 
 
3. The worker is being sought as Senior Cloud Development Engineer.    
 
4. A wage range of $139,922 to $171,643.00 per year is being offered to this worker.    
 
5. The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 03/19/2022 to 03/18/2025.  
 
6. The employment will occur at:  

 
a. One Main Street, 6th Floor, Cambridge, MA  02142; and 
b. 2 Cityview Lane, Apt. 509, Quincy, MA 02169. 

 
7. The labor condition application is available for public inspection at the offices of Pegasystems, Inc., 

One Main Street, 6th Floor, Cambridge, MA 02142. 
 
 

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or failure to 
comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour 
Division of the United States Department of Labor. 
 


